
Litigator  William  P.  Barry
Joins Miller & Chevalier
Miller & Chevalier has announced that William P. Barry joined
the firm as a member in the Litigation department.

In a news release, the firm said Barry advises clients on
securities enforcement and white collar defense matters, with
a  particular  emphasis  on  representing  boards,  senior
executives,  and  companies  in  matters  related  to  Foreign
Corrupt  Practices  Act  (FCPA),  anti-money  laundering,
accounting,  and  related  issues.

The release continues:

Prior to joining Miller & Chevalier, Barry served as a
partner at Richards Kibbe & Orbe LLP, counselling public
companies, investors, investment and retail banks, and non-
U.S. companies seeking investments from U.S. entities.

“I’m pleased to join a firm with experts in a variety of
disciplines necessary to cross-border business in today’s
marketplace, who advise and protect companies, boards, and
individuals in critical junctures,” Barry said. “The goal is
to serve your clients best when they need you the most, and
I can’t think of a better place to do that than at a firm
with nearly a century of tradition, history, and stability
whose lawyers operate on the cutting edge of emerging market
trends.”

“I’ve known Will personally and professionally for over 25
years,” said Mark Rochon, Chair of Miller & Chevalier’s
Litigation practice. “I’ve always been impressed with his
judgment, calm assessment of complicated issues, and ability
to work well with everyone. He is a dynamic addition to
Miller & Chevalier.”
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Barry’s move comes on the heels of another key litigation
addition, as civil and criminal attorney Preston L. Pugh
joined the firm in April.

Barry’s  influence  expands  far  beyond  his  work  in  the
Washington, DC area; he has advised clients with interests
around the world, including Brazil, Canada, China, India,
Russia,  and  Switzerland.  He  was  selected  by  Benchmark
Litigation as a National Star for White Collar Crime and
Securities Litigation in 2017 and has been recommended by
The Legal 500 United States in White Collar Criminal Defense
four years running.

“We are very pleased to welcome Will to Miller & Chevalier,”
said Anthony F. Shelley, Chair of the firm’s Executive
Committee.  “His  securities  enforcement  and  white  collar
experience  will  be  a  valuable  asset  to  our  growing
Litigation  department.”

A frequent author and speaker on corruption topics, Barry is
a member of the American Bar Association’s International
Anti-Money  Laundering  Committee  and  International  Anti-
Corruption Committee. He is also the chairman of Olney Boys
&  Girls  Club  (OBGC),  a  non-profit  organization  that
currently serves close to 6,000 children and their families
in Maryland. Over the course of its nearly 50-year history,
OBGC has provided more than 45,000 children with safe after-
school  sports  programs  emphasizing  both  physical  and
emotional development.

Barry earned a B.A. from Wesleyan University in 1991 and a
J.D. from George Washington University Law School in 1995.
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